
 

 
 
 

4 February 2015 

 

 

RE: YEAR 10,RE: YEAR 10,RE: YEAR 10,RE: YEAR 10,11,12 AND 13 TRIP TO RED TOWN SCULPTURE11,12 AND 13 TRIP TO RED TOWN SCULPTURE11,12 AND 13 TRIP TO RED TOWN SCULPTURE11,12 AND 13 TRIP TO RED TOWN SCULPTURE    PARKPARKPARKPARK    

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The year 10, 11, 12 and 13 art students will be visiting Red Town Sculpture Park on 

Wednesday 25 February 2015. The IB and GCSE courses advise that students 

should interact and respond to artwork in a range of contexts and this is a 

wonderful opportunity to appreciate artworks in varied environments. 

  

A bus will depart from secondary school at 8:50am and return at approximately 

12:50pm. The day is free of charge. Students are advised to bring a snack and 

drink, sketching paper and drawing equipment, camera and money for postcards 

or books. 

 

If you would like to discuss the visit or you have any concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at r-dixon@bisspuxi.com 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Rhian Dixon 

Head of Art 


